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THE WORKFORCE CONSULTING GROUP

The Workforce Consulting Group is committed to
ensuring you remain fully functional post Adobe
Flash.

The Workforce Consulting Group has partnered with
Harman Connected Services to offer a stop-gap solution
for customers who are unable to upgrade before the
January 2021 deadline. If you are a Workforce Central On-
Premise customer who has not yet updated to WFC v8.1.7
or higher, you are facing a significant issue with the
impending retirement of Adobe Flash.

The Harman Packaged Browser is a unique browser that
allows users to access Flash-based content after the
Adobe solution is retired. We have partnered the Harman
Browser with our own Services Support to help
customers transition to a Flash free platform and move
forward without interruption.
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Our Package includes:

¢ 1 Year subscription to Harman Browser.
o Customized Installer
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¢ 40 hours of Email Support with Harman

e 5 Hours of Implementation Support from The
WEC Group.

¢ 10 hours of support from The WFC Group.

ABOUT US

The Workforce Consulting Group has been a Kronos/UKG partner for nearly
10 years. We provide Implementation, Support, Training and Adoption
Services for clients across all industries and pride ourselves on customizing
our services to meet each customer’s specific needs through our Listen,
Adapt, Deliver methodology.




